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and executes an MRC which offers the customer the potential for a refu.nd if a new customer 

connects to the same main extension service within five years. The Company contends that 

where a customer is willing to pay the costs he/she incurs for service, the incentive of offering 

the possibility of refunds-not the guarantee of one-is unnecessary. Over the past two years, 

the Company has been managing 31 MRCs and has issued only one refund. This process for main 

refunds is manual and administratively burdensome, and our experience demonstrates the refund 

is an unnecessary incentive from a customer's perspective. 

Overall, Cascade believes the changes proposed in this filing benefit customers in a couple ways. 

First, the edits make the service line and main extension policies more straight-forward and 

easier to understand. Secondly the changes allow the Company to operate more efficiently by 

eliminating an unnecessary process. 

If you have any questions, please call Jennifer Gross at (509) 734-4635. · 

Sincerely, 

Michael Parvinen 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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